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(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO 17- 2017)

1359.	Mr G R Krumbock (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether, with reference to his reply to question 1070 on 25 April 2016, the outstanding information has been sourced; if not, why not; if so, by what date will it be communicated?
NW1501E
REPLY:

Yes information was sources:A decision was taken by the Acting National Commissioner of the South African Police Service (SAPS) to establish a National Management Interventions to replace the former Division: National Inspectorate.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lieutenant General GJ Kruser has been subsequently appointed as the Deputy National Commissioner of National Management Interventions and is currently busy with the processes for the establishment, roles and functions thereof. This is part of the Back to Basics strategy and is with the objective of increasing the effectiveness, accountability and functioning of the whole SAPS, as well as assessing the outcomes and impacts of such interventions as part of this strategy.
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